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Outdated rules that delay and prevent new energy transmission creation in Oregon 

need to be rectified if we hope to avoid energy crises in this period of intensive 

energy use.  

 

I commend you for putting forward HB 3336 - Grid Enhancing Technologies and HB 

3628 - Oregon Electric Transmission Authority. HB 3681 segues nicely with those 

bills to keep our state charged and ready for the future. 

 

Please support this bill. 


